
  Office of Scholarships  
 

 

James Washington wants YOU for the 

Thousand for a 1000 Scholarship Drive 

  

Dear Jarrett: 

As Director of Development for the Office of Scholarships, I travel to 
work each day knowing that in some way I will positively impact a 
student’s life – because I know personally the life changing 
opportunities that a scholarship provides. 

And a student scholarship is as important as ever. Due to today’s 
economic climate, many of UCLA’s best and brightest students do 
not have the access or the equity to achieve their academic dreams. 

 

Just five years ago, the cost for a California resident to attend UCLA 
was $18,540 per year. Today it's $31,908 – a 72% increase. 

  

With this dramatic increase added to the other financial burdens 
facing Bruin students and parents, UCLA needs the support of people 
like you committed to academic excellence and innovation now 
more than ever. 

 

That is why I partnered with UCLA's Black Alumni Association (UBAA), 
to help preserve the legacy of African-American students at UCLA, 
and create new academic opportunities by increasing scholarship 
resources to incoming African American students. 

 

I strongly encourage you to be part of UBAA’s “Thousand for a 1000 
Scholarship Drive." 

  

By bringing together a thousand people for a thousand dollars each, 
we can reach our goal of raising a million dollars for the UCLA Black 
Alumni Legacy Scholarship.  
  

The money raised for scholarships will allow us to reward our best 
and brightest African American students for their hard work - and 
help recruit the best scholars in the world. 

 

I look forward to you joining me today as a member of this winning 
team. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

James Washington 

  
  

 
  

  

  

  

James Washington 

Two-time Super Bowl Champion 

UCLA Class of 1987 

  

Please consider supporting the 

UBAA Black Alumni Legacy 
Scholarship Fund  
with a new gift 

 

Click Below! 

 

  
  

http://eamailer.support.ucla.edu/click/32946177/109528
http://eamailer.support.ucla.edu/click/32946177/109528
http://eamailer.support.ucla.edu/click/32946177/109527?SiteNum=487
http://eamailer.support.ucla.edu/click/32946177/109528


 

 

 
You are receiving this email because you are a valued member of the Bruin family. If you would no longer like to receive news communications from UCLA Office of Scholarships, you may 
unsubscribe. 

  

http://eamailer.support.ucla.edu/Unsubscribe/?PID=758419BD-BCE3-4AA7-A43E-3BBB37C02FB2

